Business Christmas letter 7
From: Charles Smith – General Manager

To: Employees of P&C Corp. Dear employees: It´s a pleasure to have all of you as a team, personally I think we are most than a team, we´re an amazing family.

During the year, we had big challenges with the business but with all your support we could become in a leader company in the area. I want to take this opportunity, to wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! It´s my sincere wish that love and union surrounds you during this party.

Thanks again for being part of this company, to take the general objectives as yours, and for giving many ideas to improve our performance in the business. My commitment is reaffirmed with all of you.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Charles Smith P&C Corp.

